
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 6/20/2025 4:53:31 AM

First name: Josh

Last name: Parker

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Expansion beyond the current resort boundaries would be a major detriment to Wildlife. Providing

mechanized access to critical wildlife habitat. Additionally unmitigated growth for a business whose tax base is in

another state does not support responsible growth in Teton Valley. I would support option 3 upgrades within the

existing boundaries. Expansion into Teton Canyon is something we can't take back. The wildness of Teton

canyon beyond the road in winter is something we should protect. 


